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June 28, 1984 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor of the State of Oregon 
State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97310 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 
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~erlQo AtiyeJ, 

Just a note to commend you for your statement urging modification 
of the unitary principle of taxation in Oregon. 

The Oregon State Home Builders Association at its June 15 Board 
meeting voted to support modification of the tax, not just to 
water's edge, but clear to the Oregon boundary. Our members 
recognize this may reduce their services or increase the pressure 
for taxes on existing Oregon firms, but we're ready to pay the 
price. 

We're starting a legislative contact program on the issue, and we 
wanted you to know we will help you in any way we can. 

s~ 
Fred Van N~~ 
Director Political Affairs Director Governmeutal Affairs 
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